
 

 

 

 

HCS/CIR/2024-25/15 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

In our endevour to spread awareness about the importance 

of saving Earth the students of Classes 6, 7 and 8 will 

organize a rally on the theme “Save Earth" on Saturday, 

April 20, 2024 in selected areas of Panchkula during school 

hours. The students will be accompanied with teachers.  

 
The students should be in proper school uniform (Saturday)  

 

Sunita Gangahar  

Principal  

 


